
Learning Outside the Classroom Day  

Monday 16th October 

 

We are really excited to again be taking part in Learning Outside the Classroom day on 
Monday 16th October. The children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of  outdoor 
activities throughout the day to promote hands-on outdoor learning experiences.  

This year will be based upon the book ‘The Oak Tree’ by Julia Donaldson and we will be 
looking at the trees on our school grounds and especially the 
leaves and acorns from the oak tree.  

Children do not need to wear school uniform on the day, but 
please dress them in outdoor clothing, footwear and coats that 
are weather appropriate as they will be outside for the majority 
of the day regardless of the weather.   

Please could you support us with our learning by providing lots 
of sticks, leaves, acorns and natural objects on the day.   

Thank you  

 


